COLONIAL BEACH PUBLIC SCHOOLS
100 First Street

Colonial Beach, Virginia 22443
(804) 224-7166

(804) 224-0563 (Fax)
www.cbschools.net

March 7, 2024

Dear Parent(s) of parentally placed or homeschooled children,

In accordance with the Individuals with Disabilities Education Improvement Act of 2004,
and as part of the Annual Plan for Part B Flow Through federal funds process, we are
seeking input from parents regarding the Child Find process for children who are
homeschooled or placed by their parents in private schools located within the town of
Colonial Beach. CBPS wants to ensure a thorough and complete Child Find process to
determine the number of children with disabilities attending private schools and students
who are homeschooled. Our goal is to locate, evaluate, and identify students in need of
special education services.

We invite you to our annual consultation meeting and to review our Annual Plan for Part
B Flow Through federal funds which your child may access for specific special education
services, per the plan. The meeting will be held on Tuesday, March 19 from 3:30 to
4:30pm.

Please RSVP to Lacey Neitzey, Director of Special Education, using any contact mode
listed below, so that further meeting information can be provided (i.e. access/location).

Lacey Neitzey, M.S. Ed.

Director of Special Education
Division 504 Coordinator
Transition Planning Coordinator
Colonial Beach Public Schools
email: Ineitzey@cbschools.net
office phone: (804) 224-9897 ext 7
cell: (804) 925-9062


http://www.cbschools.net

